
    < Happenings at Hope Church > 
 

 
+ Coffee hour/Sunday Luncheon:  There is a sign-up list 
on the whiteboard in the parish house kitchen for those 
who want to provide lunch. The entire year is listed on 
the sign-up pages. Next Sunday, January 19th, following 
the Annual Meeting will be our monthly Pot Luck, so 
plan to bring your favorite dish! 
 
+ Yarn Ministry of Hope: Attention all knitters, crocheters, 
and other purveyors of yarn and string! The next meeting of 
the Yarn Ministry is scheduled for this Monday, January 
13th at 10 a.m. in the Parish Hall. All are welcome! For 
more information, please contact Deacon Nancy at 
nlesher@hopeepiscopal.org. 

 
+ Leading Edge Men’s Retreat: This is the last week to 
register for the Leading Edge Men's Retreat: "God's Work of 
Shaping and Refining" with our very own, Fr. Bradley 
Mattson as the keynote speaker. The 
retreat is January 31st - February 1st at the 
Kenbrook Retreat Center in Lebanon. For 
more information or to register you can c, 
scan the QR Code or head to  
 
+ Annual Meeting: Hope Church will have its Annual 
Meeting next Sunday, January 19th immediately following 
worship. Make sure to mark your calendar! There are lots of 
exciting updates and ministry team reports coming your way 
as well as vestry elections. Those interested in running for 
Vestry, please contact Fr. Bradley or email the church office 
for a perspective vestry member form. 
 



+ Feed My Starving Children: Lancaster County 
MobilePack will be March 27th - March 30th at Willow 
Street Mennonite Church info on QR code.  Or go to 
website: 2503-014MI Willow Street, PA Lancaster County 
 
 
 

Mark your Calendars! 
 

1/13 Yarn Ministry Meeting 

1/16 To+gether Youth Group 6:00-7:30 PM 

1/19 Annual Meeting with Potluck Following 

1/31 Leading Edge Men’s Retreat 

2/20 To+gether Youth Group 6:00-7:30 PM 

3/4 Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper 

3/5 Ash Wednesday 

3/20 To+gether Youth Group 6:00-7:30 PM 

 


